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Tunisia is taking part in works of the International Conference on 
"Education Promotion Project for 2010," held in Manama, Bahrain, on 
October 8-10, 2010.  

Education Minister Hatem Ben Salem is leading the Tunisian 
delegation to these works. He had, on Thursday, a meeting with his 
Bahraini counterpart, Mr. Majed Ben Ali al Nouaymi, during which the 
two officials looked at means to strengthen bilateral co-operation in 
the education sector, particularly ways to improve efficiency of 
educational institutions, promote teachers' competence and 
exchange expertise and experience.  

Mr. Hatem Ben Salem pointed out that Tunisia's participation in 
this event, in Manama, represents a renewed opportunity to bolster 
co-operation between the two countries, notably in the education and 
scientific research fields.  

For his part, the Bahraini minister highlighted the long- standing 
fraternity and co-operation relations binding the two countries.  



In this connection, he commended the high level of Tunisia's 
educational system, which is evidenced by the efficiency of Tunisian 
skills, whose experience and know-how are of great benefit to the 
Bahraini Kingdom.  

   
 

 


